
 
 

 
 

 
 

** Important Notice ** 

Pharmacist Provider Enrollment 

New Hampshire Medicaid Fee-for-Service Pharmacy Program 

 
  
New Hampshire Fee-for-Service Medicaid remains committed to ensuring New Hampshire Medicaid recipients receive 
medically necessary care during the 2019 novel coronavirus (COVID-19) state of emergency, including preventive 
services to reduce and slow the spread of the disease. Pharmacists are authorized to order and administer the vaccine 
under HB 1639-FN of 2020 and the Public Readiness and Emergency Preparedness Act (PREP Act).  
 
On 12/14/2020, claims submitted when written by a prescriber not enrolled in the NH Medicaid Program began 
returning a message of: Prescriber not enrolled. Have the prescriber call NH Medicaid Provider Enrollment at (603) 223-
4774 or (866) 291-1674 to enroll.  New Hampshire Fee-for-Service Medicaid appreciates your ongoing efforts to share 
this information with prescribers. 
 
In preparation for widespread vaccination distribution, pharmacists are encouraged to call New Hampshire Medicaid 
Provider Enrollment at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-1674 or access the NH Medicaid provider enrollment portal 
(https://nhmmis.nh.gov/portals/wps/portal/ProviderEnrollment) to enroll as “other licensed providers”.  
 

 
Pharmacies needing assistance may call the 
Magellan Call Center at (866) 675-7755. 

 
Sincerely,  
Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc.   


